Chi Yun School 2019-2020 Arrangement for Class Resumption

19th June, 2020

Dear Parents,

- 1. Our school has already thoroughly cleaned and disinfected the school premises before class resumption. We have also urged all staff members, including school bus drivers to step up precautionary measures so as to maintain personal hygiene and environmental hygiene of the school. The daily routine for school will be adjusted accordingly, i.e. day students and boarders are separated during classes, breaks, lunch and toilet training. Besides, we will take the body temperature for our students every 4 hours.
- 2. The activities originally scheduled, including Parents' Day, Students' Scale Test and Summer Activities, will be cancelled.
- 3. The Staff development day originally scheduled on June 26 will be cancelled and classes will remain as usual.
- 4. The Government will distribute free reusable CuMask+TM to all Hong Kong citizens. Primary students will each be given two child-sized CuMask+TM masks.
- 5. In order to ease the difficulties of parental care during the epidemic, the last school day for this school year, which was originally scheduled on July 15, will be extended to July 22.

6. Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact our class teachers (Tel: 2386 2010).

Chung Lai Kuen

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School